

Dear Kristina

I am writing to you about the proposed building of a roof terrace at No 5 Bolton Rd NW8
I am sorry that I am a bit late in sending my comments. I hope you can take these into consideration.

I have owned the ground floor flat at no 6 Bolton Rd for around 19 years. The neighbour at no 5 has been having on going building work since our flat was first purchased.

This has been very disruptive and unsightly and has caused me to be concerned about any future plans of more building work.

The neighbour had a large kitchen extension done a few years back that stretches out into her garden and overshadows my flats small terrace .

I am very concerned that building regulations are going to be met and also that there will be a loss of more privacy from the roof conversion and terrace that has been planned.

In the past I understand that bricks etc were thrown in to neighbours gardens and there was not more care and attention taken .

I would liked to feel that there would be sufficient detail given to any building work and that the neighbour would stick accurately to any plans and also complete the job.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.